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Applicant Outreach Summary 
 

Outreach Strategy 
On June 14, 2021, k5 Designs posted a sign at eye level in front of the subject property in 
hopes to receive input from the local members of the community, and dropped off letters to 20 
different neighbouring properties in the immediate area. In addition, k5 designs also contacted 
the Killarney/Glengarry Community Association about the land use re-designation. The 
community association chose to abstain from taking a stance on the development. 
 
On October 13, 2021, k5 Designs dropped a second set of 20 letters to various houses among 
the immediate area in hopes of receiving any additional input; no input was received from the 
community, and ergo the second letters were intended to create discussion and feedback in 
regards to the project. 
 
Stakeholders 
The primary stakeholders are the nearby residents within close proximity of the subject property, 
and the Killarney/Glengarry Community Association. 
 
What We Heard  
We did not hear any feedback from the community members. We did hear back from the 
Killarney/Glengarry Community Association; the CA chose not to take a stance and abstain from 
having any say in the land use re-designation. 
 
How did stakeholder input influence decisions? 
Due to a lack of input or feedback from community members, and the abstaining of the 
Community Association, there was no influence on the decisions made for this land use re-
designation. 
 
How did we close the loop with stakeholders? 
Due to the lack of response from the stakeholders, we were unable to close the loop with any 
community members, and the community association has chosen to not take a stance and 
remain neutral in regards to this land use re-designation, ergo the loop is not possible to close. 


